
 

 
 
                                                                                                              
                                                                                                              
 
February 4, 2005                
 
 
Mr. Sam Hartman, hartmans-ietf@mit.edu, IETF, Security Area Director 
Mr. Russell Housley, housley@vigilsec.com, IETF, Security Area Director 
Mr. Chris Lonvick, clonvick@cisco.com, IETF, Syslog Working Group Chair 
 
 
Dear Sam, Russell and Chris, 
 
At the OIF meeting held January 18-21, 2005, the OIF continued work in progress on an 
Implementation Agreement for OIF Control Plane Logging and Auditing with Syslog.  
 
Attached for your information is the updated draft (oif2003.119) of the OIF Control 
Plane Logging and Auditing with Syslog implementation agreement, which specifies how 
to use syslog to log OIF Control Plane traffic as a basis for an auditing capability.  It is 
based on RFC 3164, the syslog-sign draft, IPsec and syslog.conf. 
 
We look forward to and encourage continued progress on the syslog-sign draft at the 
IETF.  If the plans for this document, as listed in the current Syslog charter, are likely to 
change we would appreciate an update. 
 
In the continued interest of cooperation we would appreciate comments on this work.  It 
would be appreciated if you would consider pointing out the existence of this work to 
participants on the syslog or saag list and respond with a synthesis of any comments. 
 
We look forward to continued cooperation with the IETF. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Jim Jones 
OIF, Technical Committee Chair  
 
cc: Doug Zuckerman, Richard Graveman, Renée Esposito 
 
 
 
 



 
 


